St. Mary's C of E Primary School 'With God All Things Are Possible.' Matthew 19:26



Dream, Believe, Achieve!

27th October 2020

Dear Parents/Carers,

Under normal circumstances activities around Halloween are kept fairly low key at St. Mary's. For example we might add spiders and skeletons to small world play in Foundation Stage.

However, things this year are far from normal for ourselves and our children and with the COVID restrictions in place which will prevent children trick or treating, we thought it would be nice to give the children the opportunity on Friday to come to school dressed up. How they dress will be entirely up to you or them.

We are not asking for donations of any kind we just want the children to dress up and have fun with their friends. I'm certain that all of the children have some dressing up clothes at home that you can utilise and I know that lots of you are a dab hand with hair and make-up.

I look forward to seeing your creations on Friday.

Kind regards,

KEtyre

Rachel Ayres Head Teacher



Station Road, Hinckley, Leicestershire. LE10 1AW

Tel: (01455) 637477

office@stmarys.leics.sch.uk





Working in partnership with: